
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Date- 22 April 2024 2023                      Circular No.- QCS/2024/083 

Dear Parents 

Warm Greetings! 

Please be informed that due to school buses being used for electoral duties in connection with the 

impending Lok Sabha elections, classes will be held online on April 23, 24, and 25, 2024.  

The Online class schedule along with the class link has been shared on the class groups for tomorrow. 

Similarly, the schedule would be shared for classes on 24th and 25th a day prior.  

For any kind of further clarification please feel free to contact front desk at- 9891889900. 

Note:  

 During these days, there won't be any online classes for grade Nursery 

 Also note that 26th April will be a holiday for the whole school on account of elections. 

 

 

Regards 

  HOS 

  

Ms.Sandhya Kumaria 

 


